
From: Lucas Hadjilucas  
Sent: Wednesday, June 19, 2024 12:51 PM 
To: Planning  
Subject: Re: Comments for application: 2024/2174/T 
 
Dear Camden Council,  
 
Re planning application would like to add the following additional comments:  
 
Object unless it is explicit, why the work needs to be carried out and how far 
back the trees will be trimmed. I do not believe it is fair to cut these down to a 
stump in the middle of the summer. It will greatly detriment the tree. 
 
Lastly it is not clear who is the owner of these trees in the application and if 
appropriate consent has been given. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
Lucas 
 


